
 

Welcome Back! 

I hope you have all had a lovely summer and had some time to relax! 

Each year brings positive change, this includes a few new additions to our staff team, 

whom we are delighted to have on board. My staff team and I are pleased to welcome 

you back and look forward to working with you and your children. As always, if you 

have any concerns or questions, please contact a member of the KS2 team or myself. 

Together, we will make this another year of growth and achievement for all our 

children. 

Warmest regards, 

Jean Gammon Head of KS2. 
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Autumn Term : Curriculum 

Our School Values 

are: 

Teamwork  

Resilience  

Enjoyment 

Engagement  

Self Confidence   

 

These values not only 

underpin our learn-

ing, but they also act 

as school rules, and 

this term our focus 

value is TEAMWORK! 

Dates for the Diary  

Wednesdays  after school club  

Art and Crafts  

8h September 2021  - 20th October  

2021  

 

 

 

 

 

Thursdays  PE  

Around 5000 years ago the Ancient Egyptians established an extraordinary and enduring  

civilisation.  

In Autumn 2021, Key Stage 2 shall be delving into their mysterious world. Knowledge surrounding 

the clever culture and innovations of the Ancient Egyptians shall be unravelled from inside the 

tombs and our respects paid to mummified Kings, by creating a death mask in Art and Design. In 

English, we focus on narrative reading and writing, where wild, whacky, and wonderful stories 

shall be scribed - inspired by ‘Ma’at’s Feather’, a tale of ambition and adventure, set on the banks of 

the River Nile. Through PSHE, our appreciation of the positive growth mind-sets of the Pharaohs will 

be embraced, enabling us to overcome great challenge, take positive risks, persist and manage con-

structive feedback. To better understand  the everyday life of the Ancient Egyptians, we shall  be ex-

ploring ‘Gifts of the River Nile,’ Farming, fossils, rocks and soils., and of course uncovering the secrets 

of their Great pyramids... 

New Staff 

KS2 would like to welcome Kami, Adam & 

Alice, to the Team. 

With twenty years of teaching and leading 

experience in Primary schools, Kami is our 

Assistant Head. She has relocated back to 

the New Forest from Oxfordshire, and is 

beyond excited to join our team! 

Adam has taken a ‘giant leap’ back into 

the classroom, diversifying from his previ-

ous role as Primary School Home educator. 

Alice, is  joining  our school to  gain some 

experience working with children before 

pursuing a career as a social worker.  


